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WHANONGA PONO AWARD 

At the end of 2022 ISK was awarded The 

Whanonga Pono Award from The 

Department of Corrections. 

This award represents displaying an 

exceptional commitment to the Ara 

Poutama Aotearoa value of Rangatira. 

We would like to give a BIG mihi to the 

Department of Corrections for this 

respected award. We are very proud and 

honoured to receive this taonga. 

Nga mihi koutou. 

We are introducing a new course 

through ISK which is the Traffic 

Management course held on 

Thursday 16th – Friday 17th March 

with TTM Training and 

Compliance Ltd. 

Over the two-day duration of this 

course we will cover: 

Unit Standard 31958: TTM Worker 

Entry Level qualification. 

Unit Standard 31959: Traffic 

Management Operative Non-

Practicing. 

This is a great opportunity to gain 

qualifications and upskill in Traffic 

Management for the benefit of the 

community and the workplace. 

If you are interested in this course 

please contact Tarey for more 

information at Tarey@isk.nz. 
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Introducing a new course with 
ISK. 

Traffic Management 

 

 
Our team for 2023. 

Peter Cowley 

General Manager 

Peter@isk.nz 

 

Tarey Savage  

Training Services Manager 

Tarey@isk.nz 

 

If you have any enquiries 

regarding training, please 

contact Tarey on Tarey@isk.nz 

If you have any other enquiries, 

please contact Peter on 

Peter@isk.nz 

 

ISK Room Hire 

At ISK we have multiple 

rooms available to hire. 

 

• Boardroom – This holds 

up to 12 people. 

 

• Internal Office. 

 

• Front Office. 

 

• Hot Desk. 

 
Please contact Tarey for more 

information and pricing. 
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ISK Training  

If you need the following… 

 

▪ Group Booking 

▪ Specific training that is not 

advertised 

▪ Training on your site or 

ours 

 

Please let Tarey know! 

 

For more information on 

availability, and the course 

schedule contact Tarey on 

021 028 34104  /  07 323 

4088 or email Tarey on 

Tarey@isk.nz 

 

ISK News Issue 02 - Aug 22 

Training Schedule – January 2023 
 

Training Opportunities for Year 13 Students and School Leavers. 

Prior to Christmas ISK and the Careers Advisors of the Eastern Bay Secondary Schools, 

together with representatives from Toi Ohomai and Toi Eda, meet to discuss making ISK’s 

training schedule available to Year 13 Students and School Leavers. At the suggestion of the 

ISK Board it was also agreed for the students to avail themselves of visits to local businesses 

so that they become aware of the work opportunities available in Kawerau. 

 

100% Pass Rate! 

In conjunction with ISK and Toi Eda we 

provided another successful “Training School 

Leavers” Forklift course that had a 100% pass 

rate!  

We look forward to providing our Rangatahi 

with these awesome opportunities again in 

2023!  

A group of school advisors are shown 

below during a visit to the Milbank 

Electrical. 

 


